
Moving your boat 
to another lake?

(512) 389-4848

If your boat has been stored in the  
water, it must be decontaminated.  
Invasive zebra mussels are in this lake 
and you could be taking them with you.

Don’t risk it.

Call the Texas Parks and Wildlife 
Department’s 24/7 hotline: 

or email AquaticInvasives@tpwd.texas.gov

For more information, visit www.tpwd.texas.gov/decon

In Texas, it is unlawful to possess or transport aquatic invasive species, dead or alive. 
Many other states also have mandatory boat inspection stations and decontamination 
requirements. More info on Texas regulations at www.tpwd.texas.gov/AISregs  

See a violation? Report it to (800) 792-4263.

It’s the Law!

Get guidance on how to decontaminate your boat.


